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The Behavioral Health Administration and the Maryland Association of Core Service 
Agencies have updated the administrative forms to be used for applying for 
Residential Rehabilitation Program (RRP) services.  These forms are to be completed 
by the referral source in conjunction with the applicant and sent to the Core Service 
Agency of the county where applicant is a resident (see instructions).  The instructions 
do not need to be sent with application.  All other versions of the RRP application 
will no longer be accepted. 
 
The attached forms are: 
 

1. Instructions for completion of the new Residential Rehabilitation Program 
(RRP) application 
 

2. Residential Rehabilitation Program Application 
 

3. Release of Information Form for the RRP application 
 

4. DSM- 5 Priority Population/Substance Use Disorder List 
 

5. Medication Check List 
 

 
Please start to use these forms immediately.  If you have any questions or require any 
additional clarification, feel free to contact Russell Springham, Case Management & 
Housing Coordinator, BHA at 410-402-8351 or russell.springham@maryland.gov.  
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